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December 2017

Dear Friends & Customers

Outokumpu Team would like to wish You, Your Family and Colleagues a Happy New Year 2018
and a nice Holiday Season.

We also would like to Thank You very much for the great cooperation and support during 2017.

All in the Outokumpu Team are looking forward to 2018 and we will do our best to make 2018 a
great success for both of our companies.

Best Regards

Orjan Lewerentz
Regional Manager
Outokumpu MENA, Turkey & Africa



